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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Parent Forum - Transition Process from Year 6-7 
Date: Thursday 1st February 2024, 1530-1630 in the Main Building 

 
Having now settled our new Year 7 cohort into secondary school, we like to review year-on-year 

what went well and what we could be even better with next year. 
 

If you feel you would like to take part in this review process, we would welcome your attendance 
at a Transition Forum taking place as detailed above. During this short meeting we will review: 
 

1. Communications and Welcome Pack from the Summer Term of Year 6 into the Autumn 
Term 

2. Induction Day 
3. How we could support you further with our School Systems e.g. Arbor and Google 

Classroom 
4. The Chromebook for Learning Scheme 

 
We will also make time to take any further comments specifically on the transition process last 

year. 
 

Please could you complete the following google form, should you be interested in taking part: 
 

https://forms.gle/XEFRC8F6Jo9TwPgg9 
 

Best wishes 
 
Transition Team 
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